POMPANO BEACH HIGH SCHOOL
NOVEMBER 2004

Well I guess it is time I made an appearance.  I have been so busy with the updating the class list that I did notice the days flying. 
Receiver a note from jack Hodges (60) and Marty heath Hodges (61) that they have both retired. Seems more and more folks are retiring. That is okay, so long as you stay in touch. Some people have gotten lost since relocating. Hunting like crazy.

Also, a note from maryann egan bryan (61) and sue ewing shupack (61) that they got together finally after 40 plus years. If you need help in finding people, holler. Somebody will help in the search.

The golden girls have been at it again. Carolyn smith seay-harrington (60), diane rocheleau smith (60), judy van dyne jones (60), ann (chickie) casso spadoni and pat walsh kledzik (60) had their annual “golden girls” reunion. They sent me a picture and that is the first time that I have seen chickie in a short while ago when we graduated just yesterday. 

So far I have only heard from grace showalter eris (60) as having any  real storm damage. Gracie is doing fine but has to rebuild her house and business office. If you get a chance send her a line.  

Let me get back to work on the class lists and will send more later. Have few more for class ’60 and have started on class ’61.

Write me and let me know how every body is doing

Harry heath
